
Announcement of Format Change for 

Upcoming Conference Session 

Dear Participants, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of a recent change in the 

format of one of our upcoming conference sessions. 

Original Session Title: Innovations in Technology 

New Format: Panel Discussion 

Date and Time: March 15, 2023, at 10:00 AM 

Location: Main Auditorium 

This change has been made to foster a more interactive and engaging environment, allowing for 

diverse perspectives and discussions. We are excited to welcome a panel of esteemed experts 

who will share their insights on the topic. 

If you have any questions or concerns about this change, please do not hesitate to reach out to us. 

Thank you for your understanding, and we look forward to seeing you at the conference! 

Sincerely, 

The Conference Organizing Committee 


